
Dear Valued Patients, 

We are excited to announce several upgrades to our orthopedic clinic services aimed at 

enhancing your experience and care. Starting from DATE, we will implement the following: 

• Extended hours for greater accessibility: NEW HOURS 

• Introduction of telehealth services for remote consultations 

• New state-of-the-art MRI and imaging technology for quicker diagnoses 

• Expanded physical therapy programs to aid in faster recovery 

• Improved patient education resources available online 

Your health and wellbeing are our top priority, and we are committed to providing you with the 

highest quality of care. For any questions or to schedule your next appointment, please contact us 

at PHONE NUMBER or visit our website at WEBSITE URL. 

Thank you for choosing CLINIC NAME for your orthopedic needs. We look forward to serving 

you better! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. NAME 

Orthopedic Surgeon 

CLINIC NAME 


